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The coin jars in the classrooms are filling up with donations for Seedlings. Thank
you for supporting this effort! K Prep through Grade 3 continue to work hard on
managing big feelings. Students are learning Second Step’s 3 steps to calming
down: 1) Stop, 2) Name your feeling & 3) Calm down (pick a strategy like belly

breathing, counting, etc.). Practicing this at home can increase student’s ability to
do this in a “real life” situation at school. Another helpful thing to practice at home
is waiting. Being able to wait is an essential skill for school (and life). It can lead to

less interrupting, better focus and more positive behavior outcomes. 4th grade
practiced how to learn other’s points of view. 5th grade worked on a solution for
the problem they have identified in their community. 6th grade worked in small

teams to prepare for their service opportunity at Villa Marie.

This Week with Mrs. Kelly

Grandparents Day is Wednesday, April 2nd!
Students will sit with their grandparents at

Mass. Afterwards, there will be refreshments
in the social hall, and classrooms will have

activities. 7th and 8th graders will be leaving
to go to Divine Child for the musical.

Grandparents should arrive at the church
starting at 8:30 and expect to leave around
11. Students are NOT to leave for lunch with

grandparents. 

FRIDAY, MARCH 14TH,FRIDAY, MARCH 14TH,FRIDAY, MARCH 14TH,   
202520252025

Shorts are back for the uniform for
the fourth quarter, starting Monday,

March 24th.

Both SEPA and School Committee
members are staying on board for
the 2025-26 school year. Therefore,
there will not be applications going
out for open positions at this time. 

 Seedlings for Children. Classrooms
will also have jars for students to
bring in their change for Lenten

almsgiving, and the proceeds will
also go towards Seedlings for

Children. 

April lunch orders are open!

UpdatesUniform Reminders
Navy performance “swishy” joggers are

not uniform pants. Please make sure that
these are not worn to school. Grades 3-8

should be wearing a belt with pants. 

K-4 girls must wear jumpers next year. The
exception is for add-to-uniform Fridays
where K-4 girls can wear skirts with a St.

Edith shirt.

https://www.seedlings.org/


Link to school calendar
SCRIP Physical Card Order Dates are due in RaiseRight by
3PM on 2nd Friday of each month: April 11 and May 9.
See March is Reading Month calendar attached to the
email!
No School Monday, March 17th!
Our next skating night is Thursday, March 20th, from 6-8
p.m.!
The end of the third quarter is Friday, March 21st.
The next 8th grade bake sale is Wednesday, March 26th!

Sign up for lunch duty for the week of March 18th, 2025
PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

Book Fair sign up
Fish Fry sign up
Literacy Night sign up

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55685489-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55685526-1stthru
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C45ABAB2EA7FE3-55523298-spring
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FA4AD2DA0F5C07-49020874-literacy#/


ST. EDITH CATHOLIC
SCHOOL

LITERACY NIGHT
Come out and join us for a fun
evening of literacy activities!
 
 Please register by March 20.

6:00-7:30 PM

March 25



Fish Fry Dessert Schedule 

March 7th 

March 14th 

March 21st 

March 28th 

April 4th 

April 18th
Drop off all donations at
the parish hall. 

 

All Grades 

PS4/PS3 

K-Prep 

Kindergarten 

3rd 

8th 

1st 

2nd 

4th 

5th 

7th 

 

All Grades 

Each Lenten season, the families of St. Edith Catholic School are asked to
provide baked goods/desserts for each Friday Fish Fry. All desserts should
be dropped off either the Thursday before or Friday of Fish Fry. A table or
cart will be outside of the school office to collect the desserts. If you are
dropping off on Friday after 3 pm, please take your dessert directly to the 
parish hall. Desserts can be store bought or homemade. 

April 11th 6th All Grades 

Date Grade Grade 








